

## City of Richmond

## **Report to Council**

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

February 4, 2008

From:

Councillor Linda Barnes, Chair

File:

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services

Committee

Re:

MINORU PARK HEDGE REPLACEMENT

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee, at its meeting held on January 29, 2008, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

## **Committee Recommendation**

That a letter be written to thank the business owner, on behalf of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee, for providing funding for the removal of the hedge at Minoru Park.

Councillor Linda Barnes, Chair Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Committee

Attach.